ADVERTISEMENT FOR FRESH PRODUCE
Sealed written bids for fresh produce for Picayune School District will be received at the Office of the Superintendent, Picayune School District, 706 Goodyear Blvd., Picayune, Ms 39466.  Bids will be received until 4:00 p.m. July 9, 2018.  Bids will be presented the next day, July 10th, at the school board meeting which begins at 5:30 p.m.  Indicate “BID FOR FRESH PRODUCE” on the outside of the envelope.  The Board of Trustees will accept the lowest or best bid, but reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  Specifications for the job may be picked up at the Picayune School District Food Service Office at 300 Fifth Street.  Information may be obtained by calling 601-798-6711.

Lisa Persick




Debbie Byrd
Director of Finance



Director of Food Service
Publish:  June16, 2018 and June 23, 2018
